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SECTION III:  STUDENT POLICIES 3240 

Webcam Usage  

The Board of Education of the Oklahoma Virtual Chart Academy (“OVCA”) adopts a policy for online safety 

when using webcams during school activities such as but not limited to online classes, social activities, 

teacher/student help sessions, etc.  

All staff and families wishing to use webcams as part of school activities will have to provide understanding and 

agreement of the school web cam expectations. Families shall agree to comply with the School-Parent 

Compact for using face to face platforms in order to use webcams (the “Compact”). The Compact will be part 

of the initial required agreements for student enrollment to be approved. As described in the Parent-Student 

Handbook, families shall be responsible for ensuring a home learning environment that complies with OVCA’s 

policies. for an appropriate schooling environment, this includes providing a sterile and appropriate background 

for webcam usage. Failure to follow these policies should result in disciplinary action consistent with the 

Student Conduct and Discipline procedures as outlined in the Parent-Student Handbook.    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


